MINOR HOCKEY BANQUET: Cont'd from page 1

In the Bantam Division, Michael Moher was presented the Calder Memorial Trophy as the most valuable Bantam.

Neil Rivington was awarded the Terrace Bay Minor Hockey Trophy as the most improved Bantam. Tom Armstrong presented the trophy.

In the Midgets, Jerry Bell presented the Terrace Bay Minor Hockey trophy to David Lapenski as the most valuable Midget.

Mr. Ed Cavanaugh presented the Cavanaugh Memorial trophy to Mark Hara as the most improved Midget.

Mrs. Jean Fisher presented the Fisher Memorial trophy to Gary Richards as the top goaltender.

Tom Armstrong was presented the coach of the year award, presented by Cy Brassard on behalf of the Terrace Bay Recreation Assoc.

Miss Danielle Bougie was presented a small gift by Paul Dashkewytch in appreciation of her work in the power skating program.

The banquet was well attended by players and fathers; and we hope that this will be an indication for the Annual Meeting in Sept. where a new slate of officers are to be elected. If you are able to help in the Minor Hockey programme please attend the meeting.

See you in the fall and have a good summer. Photo below shows Mrs. Jean Fisher presenting trophy to Gary Richards, Best Goaltender.



WANTED

FULL TIME MAINTENANCE CO-ORDINATOR

Preferably with some maintenance experience and background, for the McCausland Hospital.

Please phone 825-3695 for further particulars and application forms. Photo below shows Tom Armstrong presenting trophy to Neil Rivington, M.I.P. Bantam.





ANNOUNCEMENTS

Garry and Diane
Lapworth are proud
to announce the
arrival of their
chosen daughter,
Susan Julie.

Born to Mr. and
Mrs. David Kent
(nee Cheryl Moore)
of Thunder Bay, a
boy, Graig David,
on June 1st.
Proud grandparents
are Cora and John
Ropchan, Terrace
Bay and Marion and
Bob Kent, Peterborough.

Born to Mr. and Mrs. Norman Boon of Schreiber, a boy, on June 19.



SCHOOL OF HOCKEY

Aug. 2nd-14th some openings

AUG. 16th - 28th FILLED

14 Professional Instructors ready to help and develop the talent of all hockey players.

Applications available by Writing to Box 522, Thunder Bay "F". Phone 622-9079